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Regional Water Reclamation Facility Monthly Update for November 2020 

 

Regional Water Reclamation Facility 

• Staff completed the 100% design review workshop with the consultant (AECOM). The 

consultant (AECOM) will prepare the final issue for bid contract documents in December. 

• Staff expects to submit the final parcel map package to the City of Desert Hot Springs for 

review and approval in the coming months. 

• The consultant (EnviroLogic Resources) is preparing the final Monitoring Wells Workplan, 

required by the approved WDR, and will submit to the Regional Board in December for 

review and approval. 

• Staff anticipates receiving the proposal from AECOM for Technical Support during bidding 

in December. Depending on the amount, this may be brought to the Board in January. 

• Staff continues to monitor progress on the SRF/Grant funding application with the SWRCB.  

o Staff met with the SWRCB staff regarding the septic abatement within AD-15 Area 

M2; more specifically: 

▪ To maximize grant funding opportunities, the SWRCB will require abatement 

of the on-site septic tanks within the first year following construction. 

▪ The SWRCB offered three options to move forward with regarding how the 

on-site abatement is best accomplished. Staff is currently reviewing and will 

finalize the details with the SWRCB in December.  

o Staff will continue to coordinate with the SWRCB regarding the final determination 

of grant funding and status of the funding agreement.  

 

Regional Water Reclamation Facility Conveyance Line 

• MSWD placed design on hold due to utility easements required along Little Morongo Road 

by the Project. 

• The consultant (TKE) met with CVCC to define the easement approval path. Following, the 

consultant (TKE) confirmed that the RWRP is a covered project under the CVMSHCP. As 

such, Staff, and consultant (TKE) are preparing to attend the next CVCC Coordination/Joint 

Projects Review Meeting to seek approval of the required easement.  

• No response was received from the utility easement request sent in September. As such, 

the consultant (TKE) will try to establish contact by phone and send follow-up requests.  
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